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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
By Mark Runge, Grand Knight      
 

Brother Knights, 
 

     A new fraternal year has started and I look forward 
to it.  New ideas and suggestions will be put into 
action and hopefully make being a Knight a little more 
enjoyable and sociable.  Look for a disc golf 
tournament, a monthly Monday Night Football social 
in the hall, a combined Olpe-Emporia family picnic 
being held this fall at our hall, a monthly family 
outdoor movie night (with snacks and beverages - just 
like a drive-in without the cars, but still having a 
playground), invited guests/programs to some of our 
regular meetings and still take part in and help with 
the annual events we enjoy doing.  Keep an eye on 
the calendar of events and become involved with your 
council and parish. 
 
     Happy Birthday America! 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   Bob Burenheide 
 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   J. C. / Cindy Lore  
 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
 

• July 28 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 Followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

• Aug. 10 Sacred Heart Ice Cream Social & 

 Back-to-School Party 

 

• Aug. 12   Officer’s meeting, 5:30 p.m. (time change) 

 

• Aug. 18   ESU Back-to-School Block Party 

 

• Aug. 25 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 Followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

• Sept.  9    Officer’s meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

 

• Sept. 22 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m. 

 Followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

 

 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

 
Contact:  Dan Schneider 
 
    The Fourth Degree assembly will be conducting its 
annual fund-raising raffle for two different guns 
beginning in August.  If winners do NOT want the gun, 
they can take a cash equivalent instead.  Tickets will 
be $10 each or three for $25. Tickets will be 
available for everyone to participate, not just 
members. 
     The next meeting will be in Olpe on Aug. 21 at 
7 p.m. 
 

 
 

 

KNIGHTS NOTES 

• When you’re finished with your copy of Columbia 
magazine, please take it to the parish office or a 
Knights meeting.  The religious artwork and photos 
are used by the Sacred Heart Childcare Center. 
• Thanks to Kevin Nelson for getting our portable 
grille, fixing it up and getting it re-painted!  We can't 
wait to see the finished product. 
• The officers voted to recommend sending $100 to 
Council Grove’s Father Padilla Council 4672 to help 
with the reconstruction of the memorial rock.  This will 
be discussed at the next meeting and the full council 
will vote on the recommendation.  
• Thanks to Cruz Jasso who donated an upright 
freezer for use in the Knights’ hall.  The old freezer is 
finished.  Fortunately the problem was discovered in 
time to allow us to save the contents before the 
freezer completely stopped working.   
• We will start planning for the annual ESU Back-to-
School Block Party on Commercial St.  It is scheduled 
for Monday, Aug. 18.  This is a fun event when we 
grill 600 hot dogs and give them to ESU and Flint Hills 
Tech students returning for the fall semester. 
• Thanks to all who helped with these recent 
events – the Celebrant Singers performance, the 
cookout for the Religious Education students and the 
Feast of the Sacred Heart pot luck dinner with meat 
grilled by the Knights.  The Knights manned the grill 
for two of these events on the same day!  
• Did you know this newsletter and other timely 
council news can be delivered to your e-mail inbox?  
Contact Mark Runge (mrunge@emporia.edu).  It can 
also be viewed on the council’s web site.  Between 
newsletters e-mail is utilized to keep the members 
updated in a timely manner.  Make sure Mark has 
your e-mail address. 



 
 
 

 
Please support our newsletter sponsors & thank them for making it possible. 

 


